
 

 
Contact:  Kimberly Gallegos – (505) 639-3576 cell 

      Kimberly.Gallegos@state.nm.us 

 
Rio Bravo to Be Closed Between Broadway and I-25  

 From Friday Evening, July 20 through Monday Morning, July 23  
 

NOTE: All work is scheduled weather permitting and is subject to change without notice. 
 

      ALBUQUERQUE, 7-18-18 - So that crews can set bridge girders and extend pipe, Rio Bravo will be 

CLOSED between Broadway and I-25 from 8 p.m. Friday, July 20 through 5 a.m. Monday, July 23. 

     The southbound I-25 off-ramp at Rio Bravo will remain open for westbound traffic, and the northbound I-25 

on-ramp at Rio Bravo will be accessible from University. University will remain open east of I-25. 

     Local traffic on Rio Bravo can use Broadway as a detour. 

     Motorists should expect delays during this construction, give themselves extra time to reach their 

destination, use caution in the construction zone, watch for signs and obey posted reduced speed limits. 

     More information is available at www.i25riobravo.com or www.nmroads.com. Individuals can sign up for 

email updates at the project website. All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without 

notice. 
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